
 
To the Resident, 
 
Perth Caravan & Camping Show – 22 March - 26 March 2023 
 

The Perth Caravan & Camping Show will be running from 22 - 26 March 2023 inclusive at the Claremont 

Showgrounds. The Town will be implementing parking controls measures as set out in this letter to minimise 

disruption to residents and ensure public safety.  

Temporary Parking Restrictions 
 
The Town will be implementing temporary parking restrictions to several streets around the Claremont 
Showground’s precinct. The restrictions will apply for the duration of the event only and Rangers will be 
patrolling the areas. Please refer to the attached map for specification of temporary parking restrictions. Any 
vehicles parked contrary to signage will be infringed. 
 
Precinct Parking  
Existing restrictions in place on Davies Road, Kyle Way, Lapsley Road, Second Avenue, Langsford Street, Mary 
Street, Shenton Place, Shenton Road, Smith Street, Reserve Street, The Cedus and Vaucluse Avenue will be 
temporarily changed to 8am - 6pm Wednesday to Sunday during the Camping and Caravan Show event only. 
Parking Permits will still apply to the increased parking restrictions. Please ensure parking permits are clearly 
displayed to avoid infringements. 
 
Temporary Acrod Parking 
Current timed parking restrictions on Graylands Road between Shenton Road and Kyle Way and Tiger Way, 
between Graylands Road and Shenton Road will be replaced with temporary Acrod Parking bays. 
 
Resident parking 
The Town will not issue temporary parking permits to residents. If temporary restrictions apply to your area for 
parking on the verge, then the resident will need to seek alternative parking arrangements during this time, or 
risk infringements. 
 
Management of street verges 

Management of the verge is the responsibility of the resident of the property. Residents may allow people to 

park on their verge. No vehicles are permitted to be parked in an unsafe manner including across footpaths, 

blocking access to another property. Any vehicle found to be parked in this manner will be infringed. 

Should you have any queries on the above matters, please contact the Town of Claremont during on 9285 4300 
or email toc@claremont.wa.gov.au.  
 
Your co-operation is appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
John Balcombe 
Manager Community Safety 
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